
 

 
 
 
January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We wish to invite you to our Year 9 options evening as part of our options programme, where we aim 
to support your child in making an informed decision on the Key Stage 4 options. 
 
The Year 9 options evening will be held on Wednesday 14th of February between 4:00pm and 
5:00pm, where you will have a chance to meet Curriculum Leaders and Post 16 Providers to help you 
support your child in making an informed choice when it comes to selecting options.  In addition to this 
there will be a presentation on guiding you and your child through the whole options process. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all!  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr J. Castling 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

 


